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 The Board of School Directors and the NESPA Food Service Negotiating Team have 

tentatively come to an agreement that will enable the district to meet their goals in 

regard to Food Service while keeping the current food service employees on district 

staff.  This potential agreement will be presented to the Food Service Staff for 

consideration in the near future. 
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